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February just got brighter!
Bright Horizon’s solar units prices lowered 

The price per 350-watt unit of Bright Horizons 
community solar was reduced to $710.00 at the 
December board meeting.  Call us today at  
715-678-2411 to get your share of locally-produced 
renewable energy. 

Save Energy this Winter!! 

• Approved November disbursements totaling 
$676,759.  11 new member applications, and October 
2020 construction in the amount of $98,846. 

• Reviewed financial results for the month of Novem-
ber, with $436,779 Operating Margins and $567,815 
Total Margins year to date. 

• There were 6 outages in November, with average YTD 
outage time per meter of .7456 hours. 

• Five applications for discounted early retirement of 
capital credits to estates were approved with total 
capital credits of $4,383 to be paid out at the net pre-
sent value of $2,266. 

• 27 delinquent accounts were processed for collection 
following the December 20th due date.  The total 

amount owing on these accounts is $13,064.   
• The Dairyland power cost adjustments adjustment for 

December usage was discussed and will be passed to 
the members. 

• Voting delegates for the NRTC and NRECA meeting 
were selected. 

• Bylaw amendments for 2021 discussion was contin-
ued and will be forwarded to the attorney for review.  
The topics were voting by other than in person 
means, nomination by petition timing, and majority 
vs. plurality to determine the winning candidate. 

• CEO Ceaglske gave an update on the COVID 19 re-
sponse, follow up on Cost of Service results, and 
member issues. 

Mark your Calendars 

Taylor Electric’s 

annual meeting 

has been set for 

Tuesday, June 

29th at the 

Centennial Community Center, 

Stetsonville.  Watch for upcoming 

details! 

Board Report – December 2020 


